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ALASKA AIRLINES TO START SERVICE TO FORT MYERS IN NOVEMBER 2020 

- NONSTOP WEEKLY FLIGHTS TO LOS ANGELES AND SEATTLE -  

 
The Lee County Port Authority is pleased to announce that Alaska Airlines will begin service to Fort Myers 
in November 2020. Alaska Airlines will bring the first nonstop service from Los Angeles International Airport 
(LAX) and Seattle-Tacoma International Airport (SEA) to Southwest Florida International Airport (RSW) on 
Nov. 20, 2020. Both flights to LAX and SEA will operate four times weekly on a 737 aircraft.   
 
“We will be extremely pleased to welcome Alaska Airlines to Southwest Florida International Airport this 
fall. Not only is it exciting to have a new air carrier in our market, but they will offer flights for the first time 
from RSW to Los Angeles and Seattle,” said Ben Siegel, acting executive director for the Lee County Port 
Authority. “These flights give our community something they have wanted for a long time, nonstop service 
to the west coast of the United States.”    
 
See Alaska Airlines’ news release for more information. For flight reservations, please visit 
https://www.alaskaair.com/.  
 
For more information about Southwest Florida International Airport, please visit www.flylcpa.com or Like Us 
on Facebook at www.facebook.com/flyRSW.  
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